
 

 

26th March 2025 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

Re: Foodbank Appeal (REF: 0099-24JTA) 

Throughout the year as a school, we host and organise several charity and 

fundraising events. At Easter, we believe it is important to come together as a 

community and help in any way we can. 

This year, we are collecting Easter eggs, or any chocolate items and donating them 

to our local foodbank. As you are probably aware, this is just down the road from our 

academy, so this is a lovely way to show we care and positively impact the lives of 

others within our community. 

As we are a nut free school, we ask that any donations do not contain actual nuts 

(such as snickers or fruit and nut). We are aware that most chocolate will have a 

disclaimer but as long as it is not an ingredient, we can accept the item. 

We would appreciate any donations no matter how big or small. And request that 

pupil’s hand these to reception by Wednesday 9th April 2025. 

We are also running a small competition for form groups. The form group to donate 

the most items will receive a prize.  

Yours sincerely,  

  

Mr Tattersall  

Assistant Headteacher  

 


